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August 31, 2020 

Ref: 237797 
 
 

Mr Brad Helgason 
Maple Leaf School - KPU 
 
Email: bradhelgason@mapleleafedu.com 
 
Dear Mr Brad Helgason: 
 
Thank you for submitting Maple Leaf School - KPU’s Stage 2 Restart Plan and supporting 
documentation to your member association of the Federation of Independent School 
Associations. 
 
Ministry staff have reviewed the documents provided by your member association and have 
confirmed their alignment with the requirements set out in the COVID-19 Operational 
Guidelines and the Provincial COVID-19 Health and Safety Guidelines for K-12 Settings..   
 
Moving forward, the Ministry will follow up with independent schools periodically for updates 
on the implementation of their restart plans and to offer support where needed. In the interim, if 
you have any questions or require immediate assistance, please contact the Ministry by email at 
EDUC.independentSchoolsOffice@gov.bc.ca or by phone at 250-387-3711. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing leadership and commitment to supporting the well-being and 
success of students in British Columbia.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Marnie Mayhew 
Executive Director 
 
 
PCC: Maple Leaf Education North America Ltd; stuart.mcilmoyle@mapleleafschools.com


